
Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho’s 

project as outlined in their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. 

The USFS has provided meaningful time to submit comments and already extended the comment 

period twice, there should be no further delays. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to permit this project, using alternative two presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as 

possible. There is no need to extend the comment period. Sixty days is plenty of time to comment 

and we need the benefits of this project now. 

 

Yours, Vern McKinney. 

 

 

Name: Vern Mc Kinney 


